May 6, 2021
Mr. Brian Krey,

It is sad to let you know that | will be retiring from my position as Food Service Director
at the end of 2021 (after winter break). It has been a privilege and honor to be part of the
River Valley School family for 21 years. | have loved my job here and will always be here to

help in any way | could. Stay safe!! God Bless!!

Cynthia J. Eby
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Food Service Director
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